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Co. Clare.

25th February 2016

Human Resources Department,
ByrneWallace,
Solicitors,
87-88 Harcourt Street,
Dublin 2


RE:	Summer Internship Programme 2016


Dear Sir/Madam, 

I refer to the Summer Internship Programme which you firm runs and would like to apply for a position within the 2016 programme. I am a final year Law Plus student in the University of Limerick 

I have past experience in working with two small solicitors firm based in Limerick City and I would like the opportunity to work in a corporate legal environment.   However, such firms were not corporate in nature and I would like to pursue a career in such a firm. During my time in GECAS (Co-Op Placement) I was given the opportunity to observe the legal team who were working on various aircraft leasing and sales deals which I found to be very different from what I observed during my previous employment and which is something which I would like to get involved in as I found it very interesting and exciting. 

It is my current intention to apply for the General Law LLM being offered by the University of Limerick for the academic year of 2016/2017 and following this I hope to secure a traineeship and complete my FE1 exams. 

I would be keen to join your law firm as it is considered one of the leaders within the Irish legal sector, giving rise to many awards and achievements such as being the awarded Employment Law Team of the Year 2015 and 2012, Litigation Case of the Year 2014 and was the first Irish firm to be awarded the ISO 14001 in relation to Environmental Management. Together with the above, ByrneWallace achieved the Lexel Standard of Excellence representing the high standards observed throughout the firm. It is worth noting that ByrneWallace were the first large Irish firm to be accreditied the Lexel Standard of Excellence accolade. 
Thank you for taking the time to consider my application and I await hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely,

________________
Eoin O’Riordan



